
Proposed	SLA	Faculty	Assembly	Resolution	on	Parking	Monetization	
	
The	Faculty	Assembly	of	the	IU	School	of	Liberal	Arts	joins	the	IUPUI	Faculty	Council	in	
expressing	its	serious	concerns	about	the	University’s	plan	to	generate	revenues	from	
campus	parking.		We	respectfully	submit	the	following	two	resolutions.	
	
Whereas	a	long‐term	lease	of	parking	facilities	to	an	outside	contractor	will	result	in	
parking	funds	being	diverted	from	the	legitimate	needs	of	the	university	to	private	profit:	
	
(1)	We	ask	the	Board	of	Trustees	to	maintain	University	control	of	parking	facilities	
and	operations.	
	
Whereas	any	attempt	to	generate	increased	revenue	from	parking	will	impact	faculty	and	
staff	at	IUPUI	as	a	de	facto	pay	cut	and	undermine	the	university’s	mission	to	provide	an	
affordable	education	to	its	students	and	to	improve	on‐time	graduation	rates:		
	
(2)	We	ask	the	Board	of	Trustees	to	submit	any	parking	monetization	plan	to	a	
campus‐wide	referendum.		
	
	


